
Debbie Weiss
From the

Care Giver Support Squad

will be speaking about the 

IMPORTANCE OF CAREGIVER 
SELF CARE

APRIL 13 at 6:45
Sponsored by the

Sussex Wantage Regional School District & 
High Point Regional High School

SEPAG Committee’s

Her presentation will take place in the
High Point Regional

High School


